
I am writing as we are planning a sewerage project to support growth, our work is mainly in fields 
and Savills are involved as the land agents but for all things customer and local parish I normally look 
after as project customer support. 
  
I have also written to Sawston Parish Council, Pampisford and Whittlesford with the same 
information. 
  
We’re currently in the design stages of this project and hope to start the work in May 2025, before 
we begin, we must do some vegetation clearance, archaeology trenching and boreholes. These 
investigative digs will help us understand the ground conditions and archaeological potential along 
working corridor of the project. The results from this work will help us decide the best technique to 
install the pipe. This investigation work will start in September through to end of October this year 
(subject to change), along the route shown on the first map below.   
  
We will be creating field access at 2 points, first is the top of the route at Common Lane, second is 
the same need at Station Road east – the third you’ll see is where we plan on having our site 
compound – this is all on the 2nd map you’ll see below. 
  
I will be sending out letters soon to the areas where we impact slightly as we move along the way – 
if you would like to be kept informed of our works, I can include you in my letters and updates so 
please advise accordingly. 

 



 
 


